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Next Weekend: Reunion Tailgate Time
The first of three tailgate events this football season kicks off next weekend at the AGR House!

Please join us at Noon, Saturday, Sept. 10, before the
Gators v. Kentucky game, to celebrate AGR memories
as well as the chapter's future. We will have great food,
music and fun for the whole family!

The AGR Chapter House Association will also hold its
annual meeting at the House this same day, 11 a.m. to
Noon. All the more reason to come on by!

Mark your calendars for these additional tailgate
dates: Sept. 17, Gators v. North Texas, and Nov. 12,
Gators v. South Carolina.

New Policies for Gator Football Fans
Ben Hill Griffin Stadium announced it has adopted a similar policy to the NFL regarding the size and
type of bags allowed in the stadium. Each bag must be a clear plastic, vinyl or PVC bag that does
not exceed 12"x 6"x 12". Also a new policy, personal seat backs will not be permitted inside the
stadium. Seat cushions that are no larger than 16", do not have pockets, and do not have a back
are permitted. 

Read more about this announcement.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QK1y44S6fhU0JRQUypQbWTUoSK2g2Zz7ebN08l9CoICwyKd1nB9Z0Qri8vi09EkXWJHFlRcCceS7Qhq_G8Gk3Upv6AMB-zvSqZ66cEjDGG84zqIHGvVzSTHFoVmkCDpoB01JDgY55bxgVaoQ_GMLwQD76vHAMoInWbV9mb6DGO8tKx_WlnagwXkninyMAjXyfhlZ0WtLVSKNv-bstFEREU0D2wA3PJo-KP&c=&ch=


  

Fall Football Parking Still Available!
There is still time to reserve your NO-BLOCK GAME DAY PARKING for all home football games this
fall. Secure a convenient AGR spot with your name on it for $300!

CLICK  for more on how to reserve your space!

Brothers Making the News

Ben Butler, a fourth-generation dairy farmer, is the 2016 Southeast Milk, Inc. Outstanding Young
Dairy Leader. He is also an ex officio member of the board this year.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSnvup544eqntA3JvEUrD9vmUoxj2nBB98KVBYDlocGXkjpU3bmuyRpRqAUzzwFywQP0X6yZ6ZKoP2YI5payBzM7Xg0Ef6gz0KgM_dHCNSSrawOscrNiwho0QXCPFSC9zY30datdTJJ7eVd8Z8qc2RxyUzxJ6yD8EF_eJvJOvtZHbq0UdXDBKdy9wJVpiIJ2v1MtWSaSoHJkdI3V5KONJT8CwmiUmWNpafQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSnvup544eqntA3JvEUrD9vmUoxj2nBB98KVBYDlocGXkjpU3bmuyRpRqAUzzwFywQP0X6yZ6ZKoP2YI5payBzM7Xg0Ef6gz0KgM_dHCNSSrawOscrNiwho0QXCPFSC9zY30datdTJJ7eVd8Z8qc2RxyUzxJ6yD8EF_eJvJOvtZHbq0UdXDBKdy9wJVpiIJ2v1MtWSaSoHJkdI3V5KONJT8CwmiUmWNpafQ==&c=&ch=


Jamie Fussell began a new job in August as an attorney with the Department of Environmental
Protection.

Bud Riviere was recently inducted into the Florida FFA Hall of Fame. A '69 graduate and former
ag teacher, Bud completed 45 years in vocational technical education.

Justin Sharpless, instructor in Agricultural Studies at Warner University in Lake Whales, Fla., was
spotted on the cover of the August issue of In the Field, Polk County's Agriculture magazine.

Gavin Rollins was deployed to Africa in March of this year, taking a leave of absence as Clay
County Commissioner. Read more about his story.

 
Gavin Rollins

8th Annual Mason Smoak Foundation 5K and
Family Fun Festival
Online Race Registration is now available for the Mason G. Smoak Foundation 5K.
The race will take place Oct. 22, 2016, in Devane Circle Park, Lake Placid, Fla., followed by
games and activities for kids and the entire family to enjoy.

Proceeds benefit the faith-based organization supporting education, environmental stewardship and
opportunities for leadership development in a manner reflective of brother Mason's integrity and
character. For more information, visit www.masongsmoakfoundation.org. 

Your Loyalty Makes a Difference

 
Paying your annual dues to the Alpha Gamma Rho Chapter House Association supports the collegiate
chapter, so AGR can exist into perpetuity, creating better men in agriculture. That is our privilege
and responsibility as alumni.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QKcdr5GWxAMfjPGCmG1GwRLkCdamyDfZlSUQf5NV0d3GQzuWeekngXcGDaKIO_KZu1k5V3WmtNB_bbk27kP8hsssB1HZOGVOTsG38qh5SE7rpkXILR2yiJwpBHKwS6wUg3v7OV7UvJVY-Wy1bFr-XX8A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QKtpsobuLh6tTcJU_W2fzvf9tRqP8djFnMDDbr1ySl-ghF_pD5YJVg86s7mwlX5ap66YRu62bd6J_eqxt3KOgy5JGcxpWCwdLXlCz_r-oIqCJoUMzS5pdoUprym8iExF07N18MlNP4GT4a1HcZmSO2MEQdM93ecyASb-CZZTb99bIizJ2Ua4GjeuJK5EmkFD5b&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSqZf4fmvLuaaG2gfjpDxpOs0fj6LYVeqvFCI4Xel66Txlx297NWC0pXRGjLxLo2UZnRT1XuLoYOkuoYfH_j3cTVHzom4q8x3jd0v14M-PDQmwAbtOx3ISukh0udhFW2t2CDXOZrjwvRr&c=&ch=


Please make your $100 annual dues payment, make a donation to the House Association or a tax
deductible donation to the Education Foundation electronically via credit or debit card:
http://agruf.org/alumni/

Or by mail, please make checks payable to "AGR House Association," and mail to: 161 E Rose Ave,
Orange City, FL 32763. Thanks for your continued support!

In Loving Memory

Gary Lee
Brother Gary Doyle Lee, 69, passed away on July 7. He was a stand-out brother as an Agriculture
Resource Teacher in Highlands County, where he directed the county FFA Program for a number of
years. 

"Mr. FFA" in his community, he also did a great deal for the state FFA Program. Brother Lee was
the FFA State Alumni chapter founder and a 2012 inductee into the Florida FFA Hall of Fame. In lieu
of flowers, the family has requested donations to the Florida FFA Alumni Association, 915 Meadowood
Drive, Lakeland, FL 33809. 

Read more about brother Lee from students who knew him in Highlands Today.

Brothers in Public Service
Congratulations to these brothers who recently won their primary elections in Florida!

Chuck Clemons for Florida State Representative Dist. 21.

Brad Drake for re-election for Florida State Representative Dist. 5. 

Greg Steube for Florida State Senate Dist. 23.

And congratulations to brother Bill Braswell on his recent victory. He will
take his Polk County Commission seat in November.

Homecoming Discount for Ag and Gardening Day
 
IFAS and UF Athletics are co-hosting an Ag and
Gardening Day Oct. 15 (Missouri game). Discounted
football tickets for folks in the agriculture industry are
available on a first-come, first-serve basis, with limited
seating available in the upper south end zone for $35
and the upper north end zone for $20.

In addition to discounted tickets, various family activities
will be in place on campus near the Stadium that
Saturday before kickoff. 

For questions about ordering tickets or sponsorship opportunities, please e-mail
premium@gators.ufl.edu. To reserve your seats, go to http://tinyurl.com/2016AgDayTickets. Promo
code: AgDay2016

Flashback: The Old AGR House

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSmGNxIJFl1AvsB7AFMhgEOJBAQfsWsLRL9cy8Cr68X0Fi9hfVa8V1El-uyBohtJEKuJ3jlZIZqmkREFCceju3lOIKT9yJYSr28Wj9FvMpMrwi6NFlXn9_1I2M8sPfQX3cw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QKiG9BRL9oozmBdVzceSeASUJ3gtWp5neSa_X7QIYUFdzKBSyMQ4_4imcIzBB9GuKVVL5E7ro2TEBVSgoqOpoo9anq4WWXvkNskWH9MYgPnO4UmLCn0XbaZl9UeDf7sQEp-UPNkwbYFBt6esrPRrPPEgTQiu9t9NziiTnjqtzMdgGqR4orJ8jZqkSq6DLY3jbGgqRkMPU-vl8=&c=&ch=
http://www.chuckclemons.com/
http://braddrake.com/
http://www.electgregsteube.com/Dontation
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QKix84plVVCDIG3F9wwEsHYm6B_6p1iAN9eKaAJ-XDNJ9mXlKsf8Utag_TAw2oL-1U6lwhzwTCjL_xA4Dsydfe6dafDPwgjv9QXw1U0mJiXlYdvAaT0BtUvequzTP_6LfLdakyKGycydOY_5WULFBV9dMQMI5-Y-g9NQ_Xv4d0IwMWbjIfnJ5Pi2-zfrgVDsb0kt8IyCGBeOIRa9w24JTqHXsR3RDbmaKTkzwiLBFJg-8Z3P7UD0CYGg==&c=&ch=
mailto:premium@gators.ufl.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSofifpyDm1QKyt4yci9ab4JnmtLHGBj1xP70KKNVh_iy8pd-krkxL9oMcS8w-VyIFGlrE_h6HKwmcwIVP65P42c6RzTlljJlqAlrKJVBaP1J_JY301xV8Vpf4vZzAY4YLS6jr5lCV_Xd&c=&ch=


 
Historic AGR photos can be sent to Ray Hodge.

Share the News!
Know someone who should give this a read? Please forward to a friend!

And if you received this from a friend, please sign up to keep enjoying e-news!

Submit News!
If you have content to share (brothers in the news, job postings, upcoming events) or suggestions,
please send it to Ray Hodge at: southeastmilk@rayhodge.org. 

www.AGRuf.org | Nurture. Grow. Give. Repeat.

President, Peter Chaires
407-765-5940
peter@thechaires.com

Treasurer, Bernie LeFils
386-717-2221
bernie@lefilscpa.com

Secretary, Ray Hodge
407-257-6782
southeastmilk@rayhodge.org
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STAY CONNECTED

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSnvup544eqntLeluXf5PuvG_JHh9CFOllz8flvXA2d-_d_uzZqe4zC3luXw7_aeV3n5oEpCxjc4OjZIlwtn9hnQl4t1XuBcZG9R-TuMpRGfJP0AAtAEG4pMjBM5mn2wukCkXK_sfaQQDSjZq4ty8vlui9z85y_R-A-7luGdi2xNuRizKi35zEkbzYmX4K1aIaXLqNJQjJasQ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001W_JQLUZ9th833mGhUwACkct90g8yihSBZjAlxjvQE-tIIKkRnyytSnvup544eqntl_auuayuQIATXTXSPQVtO1ZiWzhpDDPapGyr9fOkO36256t_vTw2oz8ZR9xfTJVHepGl-YCY6-TffejOwiadmOM9BQviqAH3PhB9pqpC4tc_IMLTf2mi_w==&c=&ch=

